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   Emerald News 
 

This week in Science we have been learning about the difference between garden flowers 
and wild flowers. We went outside to investigate the different wild flowers that grow around 
the school woods and field. We worked with a partner to tally our findings and found that 
daisies were the most popular.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been 
going back over our 
learning about the place 
value of numbers to 
ensure we have 
remembered this really 
important learning from 
our time in year 1. The 
children have been 
putting mixed numbers 
in order, finding tens 
and ones and using 
numicon to show their 
understanding of 
number. 
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We have enjoyed finishing our DT learning about joining. After learning about different 
joins, evaluating bridges from around the world, designing, making lists of materials and 
equipment it was finally time to make our bridges! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a look on our google classroom to see our finished bridges. 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger. 


